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All Residents 
Badric Court 
Yelverton Road 
London SW11 3SL 

 
Dear Resident 
 
Badric Court Undercrofts – Proposed Development Resident Consultation 
 
You may recall that a consultation event was held on 15th July 2019 with Badric Court residents 
being invited to comment on the Council’s proposals to develop new homes in the undercroft 
areas of Badric Court.  I would like to thank those residents who either attended the event or 
contacted us in writing to share your thoughts with us.   
  
Since the July 2019 drop-in event, the Council has been working on revisions to the proposals 
and associated environmental improvements, taking account of the feedback and comments 
received from residents to date. 
  
As part of the Council’s continued commitment to pre-planning consultation and engagement 
with existing residents, a further drop-in event has been arranged in order to display the latest 
proposals for development.  The event details are set out below and we would welcome your 
views on the latest proposals. 
 
The event details are as follows: 
 
Date: Tuesday 25th February 2020 
Time: 3.30pm to 7.30pm 
Location:  Caius House, 2 Holman Road, Battersea, SW11 3RL (next door to Badric 
Court) 
 
I look forward to meeting with you.  However, if you are unable to attend the event and would 
like to see a copy of what is proposed, or if you have any further comments on the proposals, 
please contact developmentteam@wandsworth.gov.uk.  More information can also be found on 
the Councils dedicated webpages at www.wandsworth.gov.uk/newhomes.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Richard Goodman 
Development Project Manager 
Housing Strategy & Development 
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